

Shared Folder Migration Training for Districts

From Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Date Fri 8/1/2025 2:26 PM

To DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Cc DNR.MGS SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>; Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Good afternoon,

The SWCP is planning to hold a basic training next Friday at 1:30 to go over how electronic file storage on shared servers will be changing for soil and water district staff in the near future. This will address new locations that you will be able to store files (sharepoint and onedrive) as well as deadlines for when you will no longer have access to current shared servers. Here is the link to the training and you will also receive a calendar invite shortly.

Join the meeting now

Hope to see you Friday.

Soil and Water Conservation Program

Missouri Geological Survey

Missouri Department of Natural Resources

Phone: 573-751-4932

Find us on the web at dnr.mo.gov

We'd like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department's Customer Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey